
June 8, 1983 

 The Mt. Joy Township Supervisors held their regular monthly meeting on 

Wednesday, June 8, 1983 at 7:30 p.m. at the township municipal building on Hoffman 

Home Road.  All members were present.   

 The minutes were approved by motion of Glenn Snyder, 2
nd

 by Harry Hilbert, 

carried.  

 The treasurer’s report and bills to be paid were approved by motion of Jim Neth, 2
nd

 

by Snyder, carried.   

 Revenue Sharing has been re-evaluated.  We will be getting approximately $233.00 

less for entire year of 1984.   

 Supervisors voted on budget for Adams County Earned Income Tax.  A motion was 

made by Neth to adopt the budget and 2
nd

 by Snyder, carried.   

 Letter read from Jackie Rudisill.  She is resigning as of 6;11;83 from LHM Board.  

She is recommending Barbara Neth to replace her.  Snyder made motion to appoint Ms. 

Neth, 2
nd

 by Hilbert.  (Neth abstained because she is related to him)  Secretary to write 

letter to Ms. Neth informing her of her appointment.   

 Meeting adjourned at 8:10 p.m. by motion of Neth, 2
nd

 by Hilbert, carried.  

 Submitted by Barbara J. Snyder, secretary.   


